
  
Grades 6-8 Announcements   

 

Good Morning students and staff!  Today is Friday, January 15, 2016. 

 

  Lunch today will be Chicken Nuggets, Mashed Potatoes, Fruit and Ice Cream!! 

 

  

1.   Good Luck to the Boys Basketball teams this afternoon as they finish up their 

Tournament.  The 7th grade boys will be playing for the Championship at 5:15 and 

the 8th grade team will be playing for 3rd place at 6:30. 

 

 

2.  Science Club Students:  this months’ meeting will be Wednesday, January 27th 

from 3-4:30 in the multi-purpose room. 

 

3.   Attention all 8th graders:  The 8th grade orientation is going to be held Wednesday, 

January 27th @ 6:30 in the HS cafeteria.  It is highly encouraged that everyone 

attends this meeting with their parents. 

 

4.   Again, all 8th graders:  Mrs. Bolsen would like to meet with you all today during 
7th hour in the upstairs computer lab to go over some information for your 
Freshman year. 

 

5.   Permission slips for the Drama Club field trip are now available from Mrs. Steele. 

They are due back by Friday, January 22 

 

6.   The official season will begin in February.  Please listen to announcements for 

news of the first practice.  If you did not participate in the online tournament, but 

you would still like to sign up for Scholastic Bowl, please see Mrs. Norman no 

later than Friday, January 15th. 

 

7.   Next Thursday, January 21st, will be pack the house night for the middle school 

boys basketball team's.  It will be their last home game of the season. This will be 

a "black out" so please wear as much black north mac attire as possible. Bring 1 

canned food for admission. This will be a fun-filled night of basketball, so please 

come out and show your support! 

 

8.   All Middle School Students, if you are interested in going out for Track, there are 

sign up sheets on the office door.  Please sign up according to grade level. 

 



9.   There will be an Olympiad practice for the 5th/6th grade Olympiad team on 
Tuesday, January 19th and Wednesday, January 20th from 3:00-4:30 in Ms. 
Klaus's room.  You can bring a snack and a drink with you to practice. 

 

10.   Can the following students come to the office after the pledge: Matthew 

Montgomery, Emma Cody, and Kylee Kazenski 

 

 

Expectations! 

                                                                       Hallways and Common Areas:  When in the hallways, stay on the right and move       

                                                                         to class promptly taking a direct route. Be mindful of your volume level, use                 

                                                                        appropriate language, and be respectful to others. Keep your lockers clean, pick up                   

                                                                        after yourself and have your agendas at all times. 

 
 
 
 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY to the following students:  Brenna Bruley, and Coltin Raison.  Happy 

Birthday tomorrow to Dalton Loftis and Emily Thomas!  Please stop by the office sometime 

today for a treat! 

 

 

 

Please join me for a moment of silence at the time (20).  Thank you.  Now please 

stand for the pledge (5).  I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of 

America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation, under God, indivisible, 

with Liberty and Justice for all.  

 

 

Thank You and have a great day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

     

  


